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Academy of the Sacred Heart Partners with Plum Market Foodservice 
for Healthy Student Lunches 

  
Bloomfield Hills, MI – Academy of the Sacred Heart has partnered with Plum Market Foodservice, a 
division of Plum Market, to provide lunch service beginning in September 2019. Damian Hermann, Head 
of School at Academy of the Sacred Heart, says he looks forward to “fresh and healthy menu options to 
help students and faculty tackle the school day.” 
  
Initially meals will be prepared at Plum Market’s West Bloomfield location and brought in fresh each day. 
Lunches will include a range of sandwiches, composed salads, and fresh baked goods with an emphasis 
on fresh, organic, and all natural ingredients, meats raised free of antibiotics and hormones, and locally 
sourced items, whenever possible. Sacred Heart families can order their lunches online for the day or for 
the week with 72 hours' notice.  
  
“We are delighted to partner with the Academy of the Sacred Heart and share this exceptional 
experience with students and faculty,” states Matt Jonna, CEO & Co-Founder of Plum Market. “Being 
part of such a special organization in this community is incredibly rewarding and reflects our deep 
commitment to supporting our local organizations.” Hermann adds, “We plan to build upon this 
partnership over time. Ultimately, our goal is to complete a Plum Market Kitchen on site at Academy of 
the Sacred Heart, where their talented chefs will craft a restaurant-caliber menu for students and faculty 
each day.”    
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The Academy of the Sacred Heart was founded in 1851 and is Michigan’s oldest independent school. Located at 
1250 Kensington Road in Bloomfield Hills, it is a Catholic, college-preparatory school for girls (infant-Grade 12) and 
boys (infant-Grade 8) of many cultures and faiths. The Academy is a member of the Network of Sacred Heart 
Schools, which includes 24 schools in the U.S.-Canada and affiliation with the Society of the Sacred Heart in 41 
countries around the world. For more information, visit www.ashmi.org or call 248-646-8900. 
  
Plum Market is a privately owned and independently operated company with a service forward approach to food, 
beverage, and wellness essentials to meet the needs of the health conscious and the foodies alike. The company 
operates 6 full service stores with an emphasis on natural, organic, and locally crafted items, and more than 15 fast 
casual foodservice locations across Detroit, Chicago, and Indianapolis with new locations slated to open in 2019. 
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